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Limiting the voice of the collective people is one of the most un-American things to 

do. A regime that seeks to limit access, support, and speech of its constituents is 

cowardly and a disgrace. Mail-in voting is an accessible need, CRITICAL to Oregon 

in particular, as most of the state is rural and communities small, outside the major 

cities.  

For those that push to remove our right to vote, I hope you never find true rest and 

your progeny forget about you.  


